
 

Saturday 18th April 

Hello everyone!  

I’ve been doing lots of walking this week, after  

eating quite a lot of chocolate at Easter! 

I went past a lake that the nearby farmer uses  

to irrigate his fields. There were two swans on 

the lake and lots of tiny ducklings. Can you see them in the photo? 

I hope you are all well….thinking of you all lots ☺ 

Love, Mrs Rushbrook x 

 

 

 


